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The Florida Public Service Commission announces a workshop 4n thk 
1 .  

following docket, to which all interested persons are 

Docket No. 981444-TP - Number Utilization Study: In 

into Number Conservation Measures. 

DATE : Wednesday, October 20, 1999 

TIME: 9:00 a.m. until 12:OO noon 

PLACE : Commission Hearing Room 148, The Betty Easley Conference 

Center, 4075 Esplanade Way, Tallahassee, Florida 

If you wish to comment but cannot attend the workshop, please file 

your comments with the Division of Records and Reporting, Gerald L. 

Gunter Building, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 

32399-0850, on or before October 20, 1999, specifically referencing 

Docket No. 981444-TP. 

PURPOSE: To discuss and obtain comments on Federal Communications 

Commission (FCC) Order No. 99-249, released September 15, 1999, in 

CC Docket No. 96-98. The Order responds to the Florida Public 

Service Commission's April 2, 1999, Petition requesting additional 

authority from the FCC to implement various area code conservation 

AI% m e a s u r e s .  
APP -. 
CAF ---Any person requiring some accommodation at this hearing because of 
CMU 
CTR a physical impairment should call the Division of Records and EAG 
LEG 
MAS Reporting at (850) 413-6770 at least 48 hours prior to the hearing. 
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y person who is hearing or speech impaired, please contact the 

Florida Public Service Commission using the Florida Relay Service, WAW 
OTH 

which can be reached at 1 (800) 955-8771 (TDD). For additional 

K c  7-A" 



information, contact Diana Caldwell, Division of Legal Services, at 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850, or 

telephone (850) 413-6175. 


